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Davidson's Principles and Practice of Medicine E-Book
Jan 01 2020 More than two million medical students, doctors
and other health professionals around the globe have owned
a copy of Davidson’s Principles and Practice of Medicine
since it was first published. Now in its 23rd Edition, this
textbook describes the pathophysiology and clinical features

of the most frequently encountered conditions in the major
specialties of adult medicine and explains how to recognise,
investigate, diagnose and manage them. Taking its origins
from Sir Stanley Davidson’s much-admired lecture notes,
Davidson’s has endured because it keeps pace with how
modern medicine is taught and provides a wealth of
information in an easy-to-read, concise and beautifully
illustrated format. This book will serve readers everywhere
as a core text that integrates medical science with clinical
medicine, conveying key knowledge and practical advice in a
highly accessible and readable format. The opening section
describes the fundamentals of genetics, immunology,
infectious diseases and population health, and discusses the
core principles of clinical decision-making and good
prescribing. A new second section on emergency and critical
care medicine encompasses poisoning, envenomation and
environmental medicine, and introduces a new chapter on
acute medicine and critical illness. The third section covers
the major medical specialties, each thoroughly revised and
brought fully up to date. Two new chapters on maternal and
adolescent/transition medicine complement the one on
ageing and disease. A new chapter on medical
ophthalmology has been included. Clinical Examination
overviews summarise the main elements for each system and
now feature in the biochemistry, nutrition and dermatology
chapters. Presenting Problems sections provide a clear
pathway for the assessment of and approach to the most
common complaints in each specialty. Practice Point
summaries detail the practical skills that medical students
and junior doctors must acquire. Emergency boxes

emphasise the core knowledge needed to manage acutely ill
patients. In Old Age, In Pregnancy and In Adolescence boxes
highlight differences in the practice of medicine in these
patient groups, and illustrate the interfaces between medical,
obstetric and paediatric services. The text is extensively
illustrated, with over 1000 diagrams, clinical photographs,
and radiology and pathology images. The global perspective
is enhanced by an International Advisory Board of experts
from 17 countries, and by authors from around the world.
The Delphi Technique in Nursing and Health Research Sep
20 2021 The Delphi Technique in Nursing and Health
Research is a practical guide to using the Delphi
methodology for students and researchers in nursing and
health. It adopts a logical step-by-step approach, introducing
the researcher to the Delphi, outlining its development,
analysing key characteristics and parameters for its
successful use and exploring its applications in nursing and
health. The book addresses issues of methodology, design,
framing the research question, sampling, instrumentation,
methodological rigour, reliability and validity, and methods
of data analysis. The Delphi Technique in Nursing and
Health Research enables the reader to be aware of the
limitations of the technique and possible solutions, to design
a Delphi questionnaire for each of the different rounds of a
study, to consider different approaches to the technique in
relation to a study, to analyse the data from each round of a
Delphi study, and to understand the importance of feedback
between rounds. Key Features A practical guide to facilitate
use of the Delphi technique Provides the reader with the
necessary information to participate in and conduct Delphi

studies Examines different types of Delphi, including the eDelphi, and modifications made to the technique Includes
examples of real empirical investigations, brief case
scenarios and key learning points for each chapter Explores
the role of the Delphi researcher Explores ethical issues and
issues of anonymity, use of experts and controlled feedback
Beat The Apocalypse! With Naked Hydroponics Jul 19
2021
47 Easy-to-Do Classic Science Experiments Aug 20 2021
Simple but enjoyable experiments, performed with common
household items, teach youngsters principles of light,
elasticity, perspective, gravity, air pressure, optics, more.
Instructions, illustrations.
Ionic in Action Jun 17 2021 Summary Ionic in Action
teaches web developers how to build cross-platform mobile
apps for phones and tablets on iOS and Android. You'll learn
how to extend your web development skills to build apps that
are indistinguishable from native iOS or Android projects.
Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF,
Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications. About
the Book Wouldn't it be great if you could build mobile apps
using just your web development skills? With Ionic, you can
do just that: create hybrid mobile apps using web
technologies that you already know, like HTML, CSS, and
JavaScript, that will run on both iOS and Android. Ionic in
Action teaches web developers how to build mobile apps
using Ionic and AngularJS. Through carefully explained
examples, the book shows you how to create apps that use UI
components designed for mobile, leverage current location,
integrate with native device features like the camera, use

touch gestures, and integrate with external data sources.
Learn to test your apps to improve stability and catch errors
as you develop. Finally, you'll discover the command-line
utility, and how to build and deploy to app stores. What's
Inside Create mobile apps with HTML, JavaScript, and CSS
Design complex interfaces with Ionic's UI controls Build
once and deploy for both iOS and Android Use native device
hardware and device-specific features Covers the entire
mobile development process About the Reader Readers
should know HTML, CSS, and JavaScript. Familiarity with
AngularJS is helpful but not required. About the Author
Jeremy Wilken is a senior UX software developer who works
with Ionic, AngularJS, and Node.js. He lives in Austin,
Texas. Table of Contents Introducing Ionic and hybrid apps
Setting up your computer to build apps What you need to
know about AngularJS Ionic navigation and core
components Tabs, advanced lists, and form components
Weather app, using side menus, modals, action sheets, and
ionScroll Advanced techniques for professional apps Using
Cordova plugins Previewing, debugging, and automated
testing Building and publishing apps
The Rust Programming Language (Covers Rust 2018) May
05 2020 The official book on the Rust programming
language, written by the Rust development team at the
Mozilla Foundation, fully updated for Rust 2018. The Rust
Programming Language is the official book on Rust: an open
source systems programming language that helps you write
faster, more reliable software. Rust offers control over lowlevel details (such as memory usage) in combination with
high-level ergonomics, eliminating the hassle traditionally

associated with low-level languages. The authors of The Rust
Programming Language, members of the Rust Core Team,
share their knowledge and experience to show you how to
take full advantage of Rust's features--from installation to
creating robust and scalable programs. You'll begin with
basics like creating functions, choosing data types, and
binding variables and then move on to more advanced
concepts, such as: Ownership and borrowing, lifetimes, and
traits Using Rust's memory safety guarantees to build fast,
safe programs Testing, error handling, and effective
refactoring Generics, smart pointers, multithreading, trait
objects, and advanced pattern matching Using Cargo, Rust's
built-in package manager, to build, test, and document your
code and manage dependencies How best to use Rust's
advanced compiler with compiler-led programming
techniques You'll find plenty of code examples throughout
the book, as well as three chapters dedicated to building
complete projects to test your learning: a number guessing
game, a Rust implementation of a command line tool, and a
multithreaded server. New to this edition: An extended
section on Rust macros, an expanded chapter on modules,
and appendixes on Rust development tools and editions.
Textbook of Clinical Embryology, 2nd Updated Edition,
ebook Jan 31 2020 Salient Features Inclusion of new features
such as learning objectives, timing of key developmental
events facilitate to focus on important facts Thorough
revision of the chapters on cell division and gametogenesis,
extraembryonic membranes, developments of face, nose and
palate; cardiovascular system, urogenital system Present
applications of embryology in clinical practice Inclusion of

new diagrams and improvement in earlier diagrams for easy
understanding and reproducibility Addition of an appendix
on embryological structures and their derivatives help in
quick recall Core competencies prescribed by the MCI are
covered and competency codes are included in the text
Online Features Complimentary access to online animations,
chapter-wise image bank along with the complete e-book
Common Sense Jun 29 2022 Addressed to the Inhabitants of
America, on the Following Interesting Subjects, viz.: I. Of
the Origin and Design of Government in General, with
Concise Remarks on the English Constitution. II. Of
Monarchy and Hereditary Succession. III. Thoughts on the
Present State of American Affairs. IV. Of the Present Ability
of America, with some Miscellaneous Reflections
NETWORKING 2007. Ad Hoc and Sensor Networks,
Wireless Networks, Next Generation Internet Apr 03 2020
This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 6th
International IFIP-TC6 Networking Conference,
NETWORKING 2007, held in Atlanta, GA, USA in May
2007. The 99 revised full papers and 30 poster papers were
carefully reviewed and selected from 440 submissions. The
papers are organized in topical sections on ad hoc and sensor
networks: connectivity and coverage, scheduling and
resource allocation, mobility and location awareness, routing,
and key management; wireless networks: mesh networks,
mobility, TCP, MAC performance, as well as scheduling and
resource allocation; next generation inte.
Wuthering Heights Feb 11 2021
Color and Light Apr 15 2021 Unlike many other art books
only give recipes for mixing colors or describe step-by-step

painting techniques, *Color and Light* answers the questions
that realist painters continually ask, such as: "What happens
with sky colors at sunset?", "How do colors change with
distance?", and "What makes a form look threedimensional?" Author James Gurney draws on his experience
as a plain-air painter and science illustrator to share a wealth
of information about the realist painter's most fundamental
tools: color and light. He bridges the gap between abstract
theory and practical knowledge for traditional and digital
artists of all levels of experience.
Blindsight Jun 05 2020 Blindsight is the Hugo
Award–nominated novel by Peter Watts, "a hard science
fiction writer through and through and one of the very best
alive" (The Globe and Mail). Two months have past since a
myriad of alien objects clenched about the Earth, screaming
as they burned. The heavens have been silent since—until a
derelict space probe hears whispers from a distant comet.
Something talks out there: but not to us. Who should we send
to meet the alien, when the alien doesn't want to meet? Send
a linguist with multiple-personality disorder and a biologist
so spliced with machinery that he can't feel his own flesh.
Send a pacifist warrior and a vampire recalled from the grave
by the voodoo of paleogenetics. Send a man with half his
mind gone since childhood. Send them to the edge of the
solar system, praying you can trust such freaks and monsters
with the fate of a world. You fear they may be more alien
than the thing they've been sent to find—but you'd give
anything for that to be true, if you knew what was waiting for
them. . . . At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)

applied.
Learn How to MAKE & USE Wordpress Blogs for
Beginners Oct 02 2022 "PROFITS THAT LIE HIDDEN IN
WORDPRESS" Hello. As you're probably aware by now,
you really can't succeed online, unless you have good web
presence for your products and/or services. But, it can be
time consuming, overwhelming and even expensive to learn
HTML, coding etc or pay people to put up websites for you!
Thankfully there is Wordpress. It's the standard blogging and
website creation platform for even top brands and succesful
online entrepreneurs. Anybody (who knows what they're
doing) can put up the most high-tech, smartest websites, with
all the automated bells and whistles made in one sitting! Yes,
that's now possible. Even complete beginners can simply mix
and match themes and plugins to come up with professional
looking and functional websites. The site visitors wouldn't
even know you're a complete beginner if you do it correctly.
Wordpress can be as simple and uncomplicated as you want
it to be. All you need to know are the basics. And that's what
this book/course is about. This book is entirely written for
the absolute beginner! Nothing on this book will overwhelm
and scare you away. You can even use this book as guide for
your newbie assistants. Just follow along the step-by-step
process, and within an hour or two, you can have your very
own website up and running! As your needs become more
sophisticated? You can then learn HTML and CSS coding,
install premium themes and plugins, capture emails, get
likes, autopost content etc., to suit your needs. The learnings
and experience you get from this book, will also help you in
the future as your needs become more complex. Specifically,

the book will cover the following: Introduction II. Creating a
New Account III. Applying Themes, Plugins, and Widgets
Themes Plugins Widgets IV. Exploring your Work Station
How to Login The Dashboard Screen Options Tab
Dashboard Home Screen The Admin Bar Turning off the
Admin Bar The Settings General Settings Writing Settings
Reading Settings Discussion Settings Media Settings
Permalink Settings Keeping your Work Station Efficient
Maximize your WordPress Site V. Creating Content
WordPress Posts vs Pages How to Create a New Post How to
Create a New Page Search Engine Optimization (SEO) Set
your Website’s Visibility Make your Links SEO-ready
Decide Whether to Use www or not Choose an SEO Plugin
Add XML Sitemaps Include your site to Google Search
Console Optimize all of Your Posts VI. Using WordPress
with your Own Domain (ideal for businesses) Where to
Begin A third-party hosting service provider FTP Knowledge
Enable Backup Capability Domain Name Installation Process
for Hosting Providers Without one-click Function for
WordPress VII. Keeping your WordPress Site Secure
Backup your Website Regularly Avoid using “Admin” as
your Username Limit your Login Attempts Change your
Username using PHPMyAdmin Create Another User Come
up with a Challenging Password VIII. Conclusion Highly
Customizable Room for Expansion Lower Maintenance Cost
Perfect for Everyone Grab your copy now
BIM Handbook Aug 27 2019 This book is about a new
approach to design, construction, and facility management
called building information modeling. It provides an in-dept
understanding of BIM technologies, the business and

organizational issues associated with its implementation, and
the profound impacts that effective use of BIM can provide
to all members of a project team.
Histophatologic Techniques Apr 27 2022
Why Does He Do That? Oct 29 2019 In this groundbreaking
bestseller, Lundy Bancroft—a counselor who specializes in
working with abusive men—uses his knowledge about how
abusers think to help women recognize when they are being
controlled or devalued, and to find ways to get free of an
abusive relationship. He says he loves you. So...why does he
do that? You’ve asked yourself this question again and again.
Now you have the chance to see inside the minds of angry
and controlling men—and change your life. In Why Does He
Do That? you will learn about: • The early warning signs of
abuse • The nature of abusive thinking • Myths about abusers
• Ten abusive personality types • The role of drugs and
alcohol • What you can fix, and what you can’t • And how to
get out of an abusive relationship safely “This is without a
doubt the most informative and useful book yet written on
the subject of abusive men. Women who are armed with the
insights found in these pages will be on the road to
recovering control of their lives.”—Jay G. Silverman, Ph.D.,
Director, Violence Prevention Programs, Harvard School of
Public Health
Value Proposition Design Jul 07 2020 The authors of the
international bestseller Business Model Generation explain
how to create value propositions customers can’t resist Value
Proposition Design helps you tackle the core challenge of
every business — creating compelling products and services
customers want to buy. This highly practical book, paired

with its online companion, will teach you the processes and
tools you need to create products that sell. Using the same
stunning visual format as the authors’ global bestseller,
Business Model Generation, this sequel explains how to use
the “Value Proposition Canvas” to design, test, create, and
manage products and services customers actually want.
Value Proposition Design is for anyone who has been
frustrated by new product meetings based on hunches and
intuitions; it’s for anyone who has watched an expensive new
product launch fail in the market. The book will help you
understand the patterns of great value propositions, get closer
to customers, and avoid wasting time with ideas that won’t
work. You’ll learn the simple process of designing and
testing value propositions, that perfectly match customers’
needs and desires. In addition the book gives you exclusive
access to an online companion on Strategyzer.com. You will
be able to assess your work, learn from peers, and download
pdfs, checklists, and more. Value Proposition Design is an
essential companion to the ”Business Model Canvas” from
Business Model Generation, a tool embraced globally by
startups and large corporations such as MasterCard, 3M,
Coca Cola, GE, Fujitsu, LEGO, Colgate-Palmolive, and
many more. Value Proposition Design gives you a proven
methodology for success, with value propositions that sell,
embedded in profitable business models."
Cloud Computing Jul 27 2019 Clouds are distributed
technology platforms that leverage sophisticated technology
innovations to provide highly scalable and resilient
environments that can be remotely utilized by organizations
in a multitude of powerful ways. To successfully build upon,

integrate with, or even create a cloud environment requires
an understanding of its common inner mechanics,
architectural layers, and models, as well as an understanding
of the business and economic factors that result from the
adoption and real-world use of cloud-based services. In
Cloud Computing: Concepts, Technology & Architecture,
Thomas Erl, one of the world’s top-selling IT authors, teams
up with cloud computing experts and researchers to break
down proven and mature cloud computing technologies and
practices into a series of well-defined concepts, models,
technology mechanisms, and technology architectures, all
from an industry-centric and vendor-neutral point of view. In
doing so, the book establishes concrete, academic coverage
with a focus on structure, clarity, and well-defined building
blocks for mainstream cloud computing platforms and
solutions. Subsequent to technology-centric coverage, the
book proceeds to establish business-centric models and
metrics that allow for the financial assessment of cloud-based
IT resources and their comparison to those hosted on
traditional IT enterprise premises. Also provided are
templates and formulas for calculating SLA-related qualityof-service values and numerous explorations of the SaaS,
PaaS, and IaaS delivery models. With more than 260 figures,
29 architectural models, and 20 mechanisms, this
indispensable guide provides a comprehensive education of
cloud computing essentials that will never leave your side.
Crime And Punishment Oct 22 2021 A few words about
Dostoevsky himself may help the English reader to
understand his work. Dostoevsky was the son of a doctor.
His parents were very hard-working and deeply religious

people, but so poor that they lived with their five children in
only two rooms. The father and mother spent their evenings
in reading aloud to their children, generally from books of a
serious character. Though always sickly and delicate
Dostoevsky came out third in the final examination of the
Petersburg school of Engineering. There he had already
begun his first work, “Poor Folk.” This story was published
by the poet Nekrassov in his review and was received with
acclamations. The shy, unknown youth found himself
instantly something of a celebrity. A brilliant and successful
career seemed to open before him, but those hopes were soon
dashed. In 1849 he was arrested.
Cancel Cable: How Internet Pirates Get Free Stuff Nov
10 2020 Neighbors with hand-labeled DVD collections.
Teenagers with 5000-song iPods. Entire countries sharing the
same copy of Windows. Who are these people? They're file
sharers and they account for a third of worldwide internet
traffic. Their swag is anything that can be digitized and
copied. But file-sharing networks aren't only for pirates.
Musicians and writers use them to gauge their popularity.
Artists and filmmakers use them to boost recognition.
Government employees use them to secretly download
WikiLeaks archives. TV producers use them to confirm
audience measurements. Politicians and judges use them to
make policy and rulings. Traders and marketers use them to
spot trends. - Learn how BitTorrent and peer-to-peer
networks work. - Set up a BitTorrent client and find files to
download. - Open, play, read, or run what you download. Know the risks of file sharing and avoid fakes, scams, and
viruses. Reviews "A remarkably calm look at the technical,

social, economic and cultural issues arising from file-sharing,
and it's also a damned practical guide to navigating the
strange world of file-sharing technology." - Cory Doctorow,
boingboing.net "Chris Fehily won't exactly call [middle-class
consumers] suckers, but he will show them -- as well as
college students, crackers, digital anarchists and others -- the
Pirate Way." - J.D. Lasica, socialmedia.biz "An essential
primer on file sharing for those not in the know." - Leo M,
Brain Scratch Contents 1. The Terrain 2. Understanding
BitTorrent 3. File Types 4. Malware 5. Archives 6. Installing
a BitTorrent Client 7. BitTorrent Search Engines 8. Finding
Torrents 9. Customizing Your Client 10. Downloading
Torrents 11. Movies and TV Shows 12. Pictures 13. Music
and Spoken Word 14. Books, Documents, and Fonts 15.
Applications and Games
The Red House Mystery May 29 2022 The Red House
Mystery is a classic "whodunit" set in an English country
house. An eclectic cast of characters are gathered in the
house when the owner's brother, recently arrived from
Australia, is found murdered in a locked room. Two of the
house guests take the investigation upon themselves and they
wade almost playfully through the abundance of evidence
and theories.
Carmilla Jan 25 2022
Torrent (Free Dark Romance) Sep 01 2022 I was fifteen
when I sent the love of my life to prison for a crime he didn't
commit. Back then Rafe was my brother's best friend and
off-limits, but that didn't stop me from drooling over him.
I've never forgotten the guy whose green eyes made me weak
in the knees. Rafe hasn't forgotten me either. Eight years

later, I find him on my doorstep with revenge on the mind.
The twisted part of this story? I still want him, even though
he's taken me to a private island with no chance for escape.
He says I've got eight years of misery to atone for, and every
move he makes is designed to shame and punish. But I'm
wired for his methods, and instead of delivering retribution,
his brutal touch lights us both on fire. NOTE TO READERS:
Torrent is a dark romance with kidnapping and other
disturbing themes. Intended for mature readers. Not for the
faint of heart. You’ve been warned. Part 1 in the Condemned
series. WHAT READERS ARE SAYING "This is a hard-toput-down captive empowerment story, with the kind of
offbeat cliffhanger you will never expect. It's as vicious and
unpredictable and rapid as a...well, a torrent. Brilliant!" ~
Pam Godwin, New York Times Bestselling Author "Torrent
definitely ranks up there within my top five favorite reads of
2014, thus far. It blew my mind out of the freaking Milky
Way!" ~ Books Over Boys "Gemma James owns the erotica
genre with this twisted and dark tale." ~ Kathy Reads "Ms.
James takes us on a wild, twisted, powerful journey. Brutal
and honest at times, you will not know where your heart will
lie until the very end." ~ Shayna Renee's Spicy Reads "This
is a story of obsession, lust, love and revenge, and I loved
every word. Gemma James has now become a 1-click author
for me." ~ Ellen (The Book Bellas) Keywords: Free romance
series starters, free books, contemporary romance, erotic
romance, series, erotic romance series, suspense, romance
series, dark romance,bad boy, bad boy romance, hot read, hot
romance,taboo romance, modern romance, sensual romance,
something hot to read, edgy romance, seduction, seduction

romance, condemned free, torrent free, gemma james free,
mystery romance, erotic romance books free, romantic
suspense books free, free adult romance, contemporary
romance free, dark romance free, erotic books free, erotic
romance books free, romance books, new adult, BDSM,
BDSM romance, fifty shades, free BDSM romance, sensual,
alpha male, dominant male, hot guy, racy, sexy,
contemporary, long series, long romance series, captivating
romance, hot romance, second chance love, loyalty, bondage
and spanking, rough sex, captive, captivity, action and
adventure, gritty, brothers best friend, MMA fighter,
kidnapping romance, kidnapping books, kidnapping free
books, free kidnapping romance, freebie, download, revenge,
anti hero, antihero, alpha hero, strong heroine, submissive
heroine, dubcon, psychological, dark contemporary,criminal
underground, twisted, first free, free new adult, free steamy
romance, free sexy romance,fiction for women, gemma
james books. If you like Gemma James, consider trying some
of these other authors: Charlotte Byrd, Penelope Sky,
Victoria Quinn, Red Phoenix, J.A. Huss, W. Winters, Willow
Winters, Pepper Winters, Pam Godwin, Skye Warren,
Clarissa Wild, Aleatha Romig, Anna Zaires, Kitty Thomas,
Annika Martin, Lili Saint Germain, Tiffany Reisz, Annebel
Joseph, Amelia Wilde, Meghan March, Roxy Sloane, Lexy
Timms, Stella Gray, Natasha Knight, Ella Miles, Erika
Wilde, Chelle Bliss, Sawyer Bennett, Helen Hardt, Julia
Sykes, Lili Valenti, Jessica Hawkins, TK Leigh, Celia Aaron,
Jennifer bene, Addison Cain
The Rule of Law Jun 25 2019 'The Rule of Law' is a phrase
much used but little examined. The idea of the rule of law as

the foundation of modern states and civilisations has recently
become even more talismanic than that of democracy, but
what does it actually consist of? In this brilliant short book,
Britain's former senior law lord, and one of the world's most
acute legal minds, examines what the idea actually means.
He makes clear that the rule of law is not an arid legal
doctrine but is the foundation of a fair and just society, is a
guarantee of responsible government, is an important
contribution to economic growth and offers the best means
yet devised for securing peace and co-operation. He briefly
examines the historical origins of the rule, and then advances
eight conditions which capture its essence as understood in
western democracies today. He also discusses the strains
imposed on the rule of law by the threat and experience of
international terrorism. The book will be influential in many
different fields and should become a key text for anyone
interested in politics, society and the state of our world.
The Wonderful Wizard of Oz Jan 13 2021 An eight-volume,
graphic novel adaptation of L. Frank Baum's tales of
Dorothy, a little girl from Kansas who is blown by a storm to
the magical land of Oz, where she has amazing adventures
while trying to get home.
How To Win Friends And Influence People Nov 22 2021
"How to Win Friends and Influence People" is one of the
first best-selling self-help books ever published. It can enable
you to make friends quickly and easily, help you to win
people to your way of thinking, increase your influence, your
prestige, your ability to get things done, as well as enable
you to win new clients, new customers._x000D_ Twelve
Things This Book Will Do For You:_x000D_ Get you out of

a mental rut, give you new thoughts, new visions, new
ambitions._x000D_ Enable you to make friends quickly and
easily._x000D_ Increase your popularity._x000D_ Help you
to win people to your way of thinking._x000D_ Increase
your influence, your prestige, your ability to get things
done._x000D_ Enable you to win new clients, new
customers._x000D_ Increase your earning power._x000D_
Make you a better salesman, a better executive._x000D_
Help you to handle complaints, avoid arguments, keep your
human contacts smooth and pleasant._x000D_ Make you a
better speaker, a more entertaining
conversationalist._x000D_ Make the principles of
psychology easy for you to apply in your daily
contacts._x000D_ Help you to arouse enthusiasm among
your associates._x000D_ Dale Carnegie (1888-1955) was an
American writer and lecturer and the developer of famous
courses in self-improvement, salesmanship, corporate
training, public speaking, and interpersonal skills. Born into
poverty on a farm in Missouri, he was the author of How to
Win Friends and Influence People (1936), a massive
bestseller that remains popular today._x000D_
101 Ways to Generate Leads Sep 28 2019 About the Book
101 ways to generate leads is a handbook of lead generation
tools, channels, and hacks you probably haven't explored yet.
These are low-investment, high-growth ways to generate
leads for your startup or business, compiled over the past 8
years by Rishabh Dev, startup growth hacker and Director of
Mapplinks Academy. All the channels, tools, and methods
listed in this book have been tried and tested by Rishabh
either for his own business or for the startups he consults on

growth and new-age marketing. After going through this
book, you should have a list of channels and lead generation
hacks to execute and fill your lead funnel without relying on
slow SEO and expensive Advertising. About the Author As a
growth marketing consultant and trainer, Rishabh Dev has
taught growth hacking to over 15000+ entrepreneurs and
marketers through his workshops and courses. As a growth
hacker, he has worked with 60+ companies to strategize and
implement growth experiments in their marketing process.
From consulting Fortune 500 companies to helping startups
achieve scalable growth, Rishabh consults all sizes of
business and helps them achieve their growth metrics. He
published his first book ‘101 ways to grow your startup’ and
his online courses on marketing and growth are
recommended or taken by teams at Oracle, National
University of Singapore, NUMA, Java, Alcatel, Philips,
Accenture, and more. This is his second book and is
available only in ebook and Kindle formats. 101 Lead
Generation Hacks The 101 hacks in the book are easy to
implement, don’t need huge ad budgets or a long time
working on SEO and get scalable results rapidly. The idea of
sharing 101 hacks is to make sure you have a big checklist of
lead generation methods by the time you finish reading the
book which is 100% actionable and execution-ready for your
own business.
Theory of Fun for Game Design Mar 15 2021 Now in full
color, the 10th anniversary edition of this classic book takes
you deep into the influences that underlie modern video
games, and examines the elements they share with traditional
games such as checkers. At the heart of his exploration,

veteran game designer Raph Koster takes a close look at the
concept of fun and why it’s the most vital element in any
game. Why do some games become boring quickly, while
others remain fun for years? How do games serve as
fundamental and powerful learning tools? Whether you’re a
game developer, dedicated gamer, or curious observer, this
illustrated, fully updated edition helps you understand what
drives this major cultural force, and inspires you to take it
further. You’ll discover that: Games play into our innate
ability to seek patterns and solve puzzles Most successful
games are built upon the same elements Slightly more
females than males now play games Many games still teach
primitive survival skills Fictional dressing for modern games
is more developed than the conceptual elements Truly
creative designers seldom use other games for inspiration
Games are beginning to evolve beyond their prehistoric
origins
Ordinary and Partial Differential Equations May 17 2021
This book has been designed for Undergraduate (Honours)
and Postgraduate students of various Indian Universities.A
set of objective problems has been provided at the end of
each chapter which will be useful to the aspirants of
competitve examinations
What Happened to You? Sep 08 2020 Oprah Winfrey and
renowned brain development and trauma expert, Dr Bruce
Perry, discuss the impact of trauma and adverse experiences
and how healing must begin with a shift to asking 'What
happened to you?' rather than 'What’s wrong with you?'.
Through wide-ranging and often deeply personal
conversation, Oprah Winfrey and Dr Perry explore how what

happens to us in early childhood – both good and bad influences the people we become. They challenge us to shift
from focusing on 'What’s wrong with you?' or 'Why are you
behaving that way?' to asking 'What happened to you?'. This
simple change in perspective can open up a new and hopeful
understanding for millions about why we do the things we
do, why we are the way we are, providing a road map for
repairing relationships, overcoming what seems
insurmountable, and ultimately living better and more
fulfilling lives. Many of us experience adversity and trauma
during childhood that has lasting impact on our physical and
emotional health. And as we’re beginning to understand, we
are more sensitive to developmental trauma as children than
we are as adults. ‘What happened to us’ in childhood is a
powerful predictor of our risk for physical and mental health
problems down the road, and offers scientific insights into
the patterns of behaviours so many struggle to understand. A
survivor of multiple childhood challenges herself, Oprah
Winfrey shares portions of her own harrowing experiences
because she understands the vulnerability that comes from
facing trauma at a young age. Throughout her career, Oprah
has teamed up with Dr Bruce Perry, one of the world’s
leading experts on childhood trauma. He has treated
thousands of children, youth, and adults and has been called
on for decades to support individuals and communities
following high-profile traumatic events. Now, Oprah joins
forces with Dr Perry to marry the power of storytelling with
the science and clinical experience to better understand and
overcome the effects of trauma. Grounded in the latest brain
science and brought to life through compelling narratives,

this book shines a light on a much-needed path to recovery –
showing us our incredible capacity to transform after
adversity.
Rich Dad, Poor Dad Nov 30 2019 Although we have been
successful in our careers, they have not turned out quite as
we expected. We both have changed positions several timesfor all the right reasons-but there are no pension plans
vesting on our behalf. Our retirement funds are growing only
through our individual contributions. Michael and I have a
wonderful marriage with three great children. As I write this,
two are in college and one is just beginning high school. We
have spent a fortune making sure our children have received
the best education available. One day in 1996, one of my
children came home disillusioned with school. He was bored
and tired of studying. “Why should I put time into studying
subjects I will never use in real life?” he protested. Without
thinking, I responded, “Because if you don't get good grades,
you won't get into college.” “Regardless of whether I go to
college,” he replied, “I'm going to be rich.”
Gender, Agency and War Dec 24 2021 This book traces
practices of militarization and resistance that have emerged
under the sign of motherhood in US Foreign Policy. Gender,
Agency and War examines this discourse against the
background of three key moments of American foreign
policy formation: the anti-nuclear movement of the 1980s,
the Gulf War of the early 1990s, and the recent invasion of
Iraq. For each of these moments the author explores the
emergence of a historically specific and emblematic
maternalized mode of female embodiment (ranging from the
‘hysterical’ antinuclear protester to the figure of

‘Supermom’), in order to shed light onto the various
practices which define and enable expressions of American
sovereignty. In so doing, the text argues that the emergence
of particular raced, gendered, and maternalized bodies ought
not to be read as merely tangential to affairs of state, but as
instantiations of global politics. This work urges an approach
that rereads the body as an ‘event’ – with significant
implications for the ways in which international politics and
gender are currently understood. This book will be of much
interest to students of gender politics, critical security
studies, US foreign policy and IR in general.
Don Quixote Feb 23 2022 While Don Quixote thinks of
himself as a brave knight, his trusty sidekick, Sancho Panza,
finds out the truth as they battle real and imaginary enemies.
Copyright © Libri GmbH. All rights reserved.
Mastering the Art of French Cooking Oct 10 2020 Anyone
can cook in the French manner anywhere, wrote Mesdames
Beck, Bertholle, and Child, with the right instruction. And
here is the book that, for forty years, has been teaching
Americans how.Mastering the Art of French Cooking is for
both seasoned cooks and beginners who love good food and
long to reproduce at home the savory delights of the classic
cuisine, from the historic Gallic masterpieces to the
seemingly artless perfection of a dish of spring-green peas.
This beautiful book, with more than one hundred instructive
illustrations, is revolutionary in its approach because: It leads
the cook infallibly from the buying and handling of raw
ingredients, through each essential step of a recipe, to the
final creation of a delicate confection. It breaks down the
classic cuisine into a logical sequence of themes and

variations rather than presenting an endless and diffuse
catalogue of recipes; the focus is on key recipes that form the
backbone of French cookery and lend themselves to an
infinite number of elaborations bound to increase anyone s
culinary repertoire.
The Urantia Book Mar 03 2020 This priceless and
inexhaustible resource is the ultimate synthesis of "science,
philosophy and truth, " of "reason, wisdom and faith, " and of
"past, present and future."
BitTorrent For Dummies Dec 12 2020 Share your home
movies or download new software Find safe files to
download, create your own, and use BitTorrent for business
There's certainly a torrent of interest in BitTorrent! But while
it enables you to download all kinds of cool files and to
distribute your own creative efforts, it also carries some
risks. This book not only shows you how to acquire
BitTorrent, but also how to use it without picking up worms,
viruses, and lawsuits. Discover how to Select, download, and
install a BitTorrent client Manage and store files you
download Choose software for making movies and audio
files Understand the legal risks of file sharing Trim business
costs with BitTorrent
Ulysses Nov 03 2022
The Jungle Jul 31 2022 The Jungle is a 1906 novel written by
the American journalist and novelist Upton Sinclair
(1878–1968). Sinclair wrote the novel to portray the lives of
immigrants in the United States in Chicago and similar
industrialized cities. Many readers were most concerned with
his exposure of health violations and unsanitary practices in
the American meatpacking industry during the early 20th

century, based on an investigation he did for a socialist
newspaper. The book depicts working class poverty, the lack
of social supports, harsh and unpleasant living and working
conditions, and a hopelessness among many workers. These
elements are contrasted with the deeply rooted corruption of
people in power. A review by the writer Jack London called
it, "the Uncle Tom's Cabin of wage slavery." Sinclair was
considered a muckraker, or journalist who exposed
corruption in government and business. He first published
the novel in serial form in 1905 in the Socialist newspaper,
Appeal to Reason, between February 25, 1905, and
November 4, 1905. In 1904, Sinclair had spent seven weeks
gathering information while working incognito in the
meatpacking plants of the Chicago stockyards for the
newspaper. It was published as a book on February 26, 1906
by Doubleday and in a subscribers' edition.
Siddhartha Mar 27 2022 This edition has a NEW
introduction by PAULO COELHO. Siddhartha is perhaps the
most important and compelling moral allegory our troubled
century has produced. Integrating Eastern and Western
spiritual traditions with psychoanalysis and philosophy, this
strangely simple tale, written with a deep and moving
empathy for humanity, has touched the lives of millions since
its original publication in 1922. Set in India, Siddhartha is
the story of a young Brahmin's search for ultimate reality
after meeting with the Buddha. His quest takes him from a
life of decadence to asceticism, from the illusory joys of
sensual love with a beautiful courtesan, and of wealth and
fame, to the painful struggles with his son and the ultimate
wisdom of renunciation. This edition is a translation by Hilda

Rosner, with an introduction by Paulo Coelho.
Think DSP Aug 08 2020 If you understand basic
mathematics and know how to program with Python, you’re
ready to dive into signal processing. While most resources
start with theory to teach this complex subject, this practical
book introduces techniques by showing you how they’re
applied in the real world. In the first chapter alone, you’ll be
able to decompose a sound into its harmonics, modify the
harmonics, and generate new sounds. Author Allen Downey
explains techniques such as spectral decomposition, filtering,
convolution, and the Fast Fourier Transform. This book also
provides exercises and code examples to help you understand
the material. You’ll explore: Periodic signals and their
spectrums Harmonic structure of simple waveforms Chirps
and other sounds whose spectrum changes over time Noise
signals and natural sources of noise The autocorrelation
function for estimating pitch The discrete cosine transform
(DCT) for compression The Fast Fourier Transform for
spectral analysis Relating operations in time to filters in the
frequency domain Linear time-invariant (LTI) system theory
Amplitude modulation (AM) used in radio Other books in
this series include Think Stats and Think Bayes, also by
Allen Downey.
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